
PUBLIC COMMENT  
PERIOD ENDING SOON
We are committed to providing a variety of ways for 
stakeholders to provide feedback during the planning process 
for 421 Forward. We recently held a public information meeting 
and are gathering data about the project.

NEXT STEPS FOR 421 FORWARD
The design team, led by American Structurepoint, will be 
gathering all the public comments submitted and gathering 
more data. Through next year, the team will be conducting 
analyses of accident data, traffic counts, and environmental 
elements.

Our team is coordinating with Zionsville and Boone County 
on the recommended improvements for US 421 between 
Greenfield/Templin Road and County Road 300 South.

A draft environmental document is anticipated to be complete 
by the end of 2025. 

Learn more at 421forward.com/about-421-forward

VIEW OUR FAQ PAGE
Have questions about the 421 Forward project? Visit our FAQ 
page to see if we’ve already answered them. We have more 
information about why the project is needed, general timing, 
and more information. Learn more at 421forward.com/faq

FOLLOW OUR SOCIAL 
MEDIA CHANNELS
Did you know we have active Facebook and X 
accounts for 421 Forward?

Be sure to follow us to learn more about the 
project and stay up to date on project status.

421FORWARD.COM FACEBOOK.COM/421FORWARD
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@421FORWARD 

MAY 2024

Scan the QR code to view the public 
meeting documents and submit your 
comments. The deadline to submit 
your comments is May 10.
�Additional public engagement will 
take place through 2025.


